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Women’s international League for Peace & 
Freedom Qld

The Women’s International League for Peace & Freedom (WILPF), Queensland branch, is involved in
a range of local, national, and international activities. WILPF Qld is organised and run on a
completely voluntary basis, with funding for particular activities raised via membership
contributions, allocations from WILPF International, and local support, eg from UNAA, or Brisbane
City Council. The Queensland Branch of WILPF Australia meets monthly and undertakes a wide
range of activities and campaigning. These include:

• Organising Public Events
• Organising / hosting Webinars
• Hosting WILPF’s Triennial Conference in Brisbane May 2018
• Organising Roundtables
• Travelling Internationally to support WILFP International Campaigns
• Conducting Research
• Awarding the Queensland Peacewomen Awards
• Hosting Internships for students
• Working with other organisations including UNAA.

The Queensland branch of WILPF holds reciprocal membership with the United Nations Association
of Australia. UNAA awarded WILPF a Community Service Award in 2012


